
Regulatory and Appeals Committee 

 

Dear Chairman and Councillors 

 

I would like to appeal for my vehicle to be relicensed. The plate expired on the 6th 

February and I did not realise until the following day. I did not receive a reminder 

email and although I know it is my responsibility to ensure that I know when my 

renewal is due this was overlooked. I am 5 months pregnant and unfortunately have 

been quite ill therefore I am not as organised as I usually would be. 

My vehicle was first registered on the 17th June 2018 and is 5 years and 8 months 

old. It is a Red Peugeot Allure and is in excellent condition inside and out. 

Please consider my request to re licence it as I cannot afford to replace this vehicle 

with one that is under 5 years old with a young family and a new born on the way. 

I hope you look favourably on my request and forgive me this oversight on this 

occasion. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Anna Stanbridge. 

 


